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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Cook, Jeffrey <Jeffrey.Cook@bannerhealth.com> Tue, Jun 14, 2022 at 5:14 PM

To: "rob.zuber@state.co.us" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Dear Mr. Zuber,

My name is Jeff Cook and | had lived at 48 Coyote Trail in the the Dos Rios neighborhood for the past 10
years.

| have just been made aware of the Two Rivers Sand, Gravel and Reservoir Project near our neighborhood. |
have many concerns about this project and firmly oppose it. | am concerned about the dust, dirt, noise,
pollution, road congestion, road damage, and devastating impact this project would have on the
environment. The area is adjacent to the Big Thompson Mitigation Bank Conservation Easement.

Many other neighbors and | have no interest in this project and we strongly oppose it.

Do not hesitate to contact me if | can be of any further help. You can reach me at this email or my cell
phone 970-370-3456.

Best,

Jeffrey Cook
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